
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 2/1/2013 7:58:47 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: following up 

Any time this morning will work. 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Director 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

(916) 267-7201 Mobile 

eth@eptic.ea.80v 

"No one dies on my watch!" 

"No better friend - no worse enemy!" 

Effective 1 Jan 2013, Consumer Protection and Safety Division (PCSD) will become the "Safety and Enforcement 
Division" (SED) 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 21:08 
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 
Subject: Following up 

General 

I apologize ~ I got tied up with a family issue this evening and was not able to get back to you at a reasonable 
hour. I did speak with Tom Bottorff. 
I need to connect with you in the morning. Is there a good time to reach you? 

Laura 

PS. Kent Kauss (our OGA equivalent)tried to reach Lynn Sadler this afternoon and he left a voicemail. He wanted 
to provide more detail about our position, but it is as I told you. We support stronger enforcement and our 
preference is that it be done by the cpuc. We hope legislation will be proposed to support that. 
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/coropanv/privacy/customer/ 
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